
AJR Next Generations Survey 

 

As of 07/04/2021 we have had 489 responses to our survey. 

At the time of taking the survey, 54.32% of respondents were members of AJR.  

Of those who were not members, 42.7% did not realise that the AJR was also for the second 
generation. 

From the following list, respondents were asked which they were interested in: 

 Social activities 
 Cultural activities 
 Roots trips 
 Stolpersteine information 
 Capturing life stories 
 Public speaking advice 
 Virtual remembrance 
 Physical remembrance 
 Legacy pack 
 Second generation seminars 
 Volunteer opportunities 
 Emotional support 
 Financial support 
 EU passport information 
 Documentation advice 
 Genealogical research advice 

 

The areas that most respondents were ‘very interested’ in were: 

1. Genealogical research 
2. Virtual remembrance  
3. Documentation advice 
4. Second generation seminars 
5. Physical remembrance 

The areas that most respondents were ‘not at all interested’ in were: 

1. Public speaking advice 
2. Emotional support 
3. Financial support 
4. Volunteer opportunities 
5. Legacy pack 

86.7% of respondents who were not currently members of AJR said they would be encouraged to join 
if some of the listed opportunities were offered. 

53.02% of the respondents live in Greater London, and 14.54% in the South-East. 

48.12% of the respondents are aged 66-80, 42.26% are aged 51-65. 

 

 


